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The attendance at Electives evening this year was 92%

We would like to thank all who attended and hope that you and your daughter got all the
necessary information and guidance needed about elective choices.

However if you require any further information about electives or the process please feel
free to contact one of the Year 9 team.

Completed elective forms need to be handed in by Tuesday 14" March 2017.

Parental Comments from the evening (Positives)

‘The electives evening was very informative, | felt that | knew more about what my daughter
will be facing in Year 10 and 11’

‘The evening was very well organised’
‘All the staff were very friendly and were very knowledgeable about their subject’

‘I understand now the changes that are being made to GCSE’s by the government and what
that means for my daughter’

‘Having the careers advisor there was very helpful, it meant we could check what subjects
she needs to take to be a doctor’

‘Having spoken to the teacher | understand about the different pathways the girls are put
on and why my daughter was put on the Humanities pathway’

‘I think by the school choosing a pathway for the girls it helps them, they know what is best
for them and it helps them choose the subjects they want to study’

‘Teachers were really enthusiastic about their subjects’
‘The presentation helped us understand why they have to take certain subjects’

‘It was good the way the girls got individual packs and all the information they needed was
inside’

‘It was helpful having some older girls there who were already studying the subjects, it
meant we could ask them about the subject, was it any good or not, was it interesting’



Parental Comments from the evening (Areas for Improvement)

‘The venue needs to be bigger’

‘I could not see the presentation screen because we were by the door — there were no
seats’

(We will ensure that next year we will move to a bigger venue to accommodate everyone)
‘We think the girls need more information about the electives choices on offer’

(The purpose of the evening is an opportunity for you to find about what the subjects are
about in Years 10 and 11, the girls also have subject specific assemblies on what the
subject entails in Year 10 and 11. However, if parents and students require any further
information they can go and speak directly to the Director of Subject, parents can arrange
individual meetings with members of the Year9 team to discuss elective choices. There is
also an opportunity to discuss elective choices on Parents evening on Monday 13 March
2017)

Reminder

YEAR 9 PARENTS EVENING MONDAY 13" MARCH 2017 4.00-7.00pm




